
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 24/07/2023  
 
Email: alexanderwright252@gmail.com 
 
Dear Alexander  
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 230416.  
 
You requested the following information. Please see our response on the attached 
spreadsheet as requested: 
 
I am emailing under the Freedom of Information Act to request information regarding 
your trust and its participation in clinical trials by providing patient recruitment and/or 
acting as a trial site. 

Can you please provide answers to the questions below: 

1.      Does your trust participate in clinical trials by providing patient 
recruitment and/or acting as a trial site? 
2.      For the last 3 years (FY2019/20 – FY2022/23) how many clinical trials 
have the trust participated in by providing patient recruitment and/or acting as 
a trial site for trials that have been sponsored by the following: 

a.      Academic institutions 
b.      Pharmaceutical and biotech companies 
c.      Other non-profit organisations 
d.      Other for-profit organisations 



 

3.      If you have participated in clinical trials with academic institutions, how 
many trials were conducted at the following stages of a clinical trial? Please 
answer for the last 3 years (FY2019/20 – FY2022/23). 

a.      Phase 1 
b.      Phase 2 
c.      Phase 3 
d.      Phase 4 
e.      Other 

4.      If you have participated in clinical trials with pharmaceutical and biotech 
companies, how many trials were conducted at the following stages of a 
clinical trial? Please answer for the last 3 years (FY2019/20 – FY2022/23). 

a.      Phase 1 
b.      Phase 2 
c.      Phase 3 
d.      Phase 4 
e.      Other 

5.      For each year in the last 3 years (FY2019/20 – FY2022/23) please 
detail: 

a.      How much income the trust should have received for all its 
clinical trial participation? 
b.      How much income has the trust actually received for all its 
clinical trial participation? 
c.      How much income is still owed to your trust for all its clinical trial 
participation? 

We have attached an Excel where you can fill out the answers. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 

 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 


